
INVITATION TO ALL PROSPECTIVE/POTENTIOAL/INTERESTED BIDDERS 

 

The Government of Pakistan has received financing from the World Bank toward the cost of the 

Sindh Irrigated Agriculture Productivity Enhancement Project to improve water and agriculture 

productivity for small and medium size farmers in Sindh , and intends to apply part of the 

proceeds toward payments under Call-off Contracts that may be awarded under the Framework 

Agreements (FAs) for the Supply and Installations of drip kits, seeds/seedling/saplings and 

fertilizers for the Kitchen Gardens concluded through this RFB Primary Procurement process. 

Accordingly, RFB has been published in the leading newspapers and is available on project 

website. Bid submission deadline is December 11, 2018 by 11.00am. The bidding document is 

ready and can be purchased by interested Bidders upon the submission of a written application 

to the address below and upon payment of a nonrefundable fee of Rs. 2000/-. The method of 

payment will be a bank draft made out in favor of Project Director, SIAPEP 

For this particular procurement activity, Project has arranged an open house information 

session@ venue  Ambassador 3, Marriott Hotel Karachi, Pakistan commencing  from  10.00am 

on November 20, 2018. Through this invitation, all prospective/potential/interested bidders 

are requested to attend the open house information session. 

 


